Office Report

&

Financial Report
April 8th, 2025
Good evening!

We filed and paid our 1st quarter payroll taxes.  

For the period from February 21, 2025 thru March 20th, 2025 Central Office had an income of $3,021.04 and expenses of $2,867.13 for a loss of $153.91 for this accounting period.
This office is totally self-supported through your contributions!
Birthday Club: We had 4 grateful members contribute to Central Office Birthday Club to celebrate their sobriety! We had 3 members donate $1 per year, and 1 member donate $5 per year to celebrate their birthday for a total of $194!   Thank you and happy birthday!

Group contributions:  9 groups donated to Central Office for a total of $1,542.51. Thank you to the Attitude Adjustment Group, Clodbusters, our CSOs, District 49, Porterville’s Loose Women, Visalia Nooners group. Quiet Trails, Three Rivers group and the Valley group!  Your group doesn’t have to wait till you have a bunch of money to contribute, we would love to receive a contribution from every group every month to help us share our message of recovery!
Grateful Giver Club contributions:  3 anonymous grateful alcoholics donated through our Grateful Givers Club totaling $128.34! Thank you to our grateful givers! We would love to receive more monthly contribution to the Grateful Giver’s Club from our members!  It doesn’t have to be a lot! 
Please consider contributing monthly to our Grateful Giver’s Club, it is easy to set up through our Paypal link!
Individual contributions:  We had 3 individual alcoholics generously donate to our office for the amount of $97.21, thank you for helping us share the message of recovery!

A reminder, this office is open again for business on Mondays! Thank you Glenda V for stepping up!

I would like to thank all of the groups and individuals who contributed to Central Office!
Grateful to be here!
Carol Ann Gable

Office Manager/Treasurer
